
PACIFIC DUNLOP CASE

Read the full text of Pacific Dunlop Holdings, Inc. v. Carton attorneys would likely be called as witnesses in the trial of
the case; that Gardner, Carton had a.

Except as hereinafter otherwise expressly provided, the provisions of this Act shall not apply to any of the
following transactions The Senate's version of the Act allowed recovery for fraud in the sale of "any security,"
not just those involved in initial offerings. Belleville Shoe Mfg. Taking for granted without deciding that the
language of section 12 c limits the provisions of the Act to initial offerings, the conference report stated that
the "substantially similar [civil liability] provisions of the Senate amendment did not apply to any of the
securities exempted under the Senate amendment. All of the purchasers apparently entered into the transaction
with sophisticated discernment. Although the Senate did not as extensively explain its version, the differing
texts display a distinctive treatment on their face. For example, an action under sections 11 and 12 of the Act
explicitly recite different negligence standards, are limited by a three year statute of limitations period and
require the plaintiff to post a bond for costs and attorney fees. The exemptions to section 5 include
approximately twelve classes of securities listed in section 3 and the six classes of transactions listed in section
4. For example, suppose section 5 stated that unless the state issued a person a firearms license, a person could
not carry a handgun; and section 12 2 made it unlawful to kill another person while using a handgun. In , it
sold its tyre making business to Goodyear to focus on the manufacturing of latex products. An overview of the
Act will help provide guidance. As in the Wilko and Woodward decisions, neither the parties nor the court
directly addressed whether section 12 2 applied solely to initial offerings. The Supreme Court had described
the Act as "designed to provide investors with full disclosure of material information concerning public
offerings of securities in commerce, to protect investors against fraud and, through the imposition of specified
civil liabilities, to promote ethical standards of honesty and fair dealing. O'Halloran, F. It does not affect the
ordinary redistribution of securities unless such redistribution takes on the characteristic of a new offering by
reason of the control of the issuer possessed by those responsible for the offering. Allen is not interested; it
prefers to keep the money rather than regain the stock. McMillin argued , Kevin J. Without citation, Allen
argues that the stock purchase agreement in this case does not fit within the definition of prospectus in section
2  For purposes of the motion to dismiss, the parties only dispute whether their stock purchase agreement was
"by means of a prospectus or oral communication" and whether Congress intended that the Act should apply
in the present case. Nevertheless, the Tenth Circuit upheld a section 12 2 claim in a case where no registration
statement was required and the sale of the securities involved a secondary market transaction. The definitional
section 2 begins with the phrase "When used in this title, unless the context otherwise requires The company
was also renamed Dunlop Olympic.


